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Douglas P. Witherrite  

Wenaha Bar and Grill, LLC 

84570 Bartlett Road 

Enterprise, OR 97828 

 

 

RE: Violation of Administrative Order and possible civil penalties. 

 

On March 4, 2020, the Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services mailed a 

Notice of Violation and Administrative Order to you, requiring you to report disinfectant 

residual monitoring within 10 days of the end of every month during the 2020 operating 

season, at the Troy Resort/Wenaha Bar and Grill water system (PWS ID# OR4193931). 
 

While you have reported some of the required monitoring, it was not reported within 10 

days of the end of the month as required and you are now at risk of being assessed civil 

penalties in the amount of $50 for every distinct rule violation and for every day the Troy 

Resort/Wenaha Bar and Grill water system is in violation of a rule (OAR 333-061-0090).   
 

In the event Drinking Water services assesses a civil penalty against you, you will be 

notified in writing and provided an opportunity for a hearing pursuant to the Oregon 

Administrative Procedures Act (ORS chapter 183). 
 

To avoid being assessed civil penalties, you must report disinfectant residual monitoring 

within 10 days of the end of the month for the remainder of the 2020 operating season. If 

you have any questions, please call me at (971) 673-0407.

 

Respectfully, 

 
Brad K. Daniels 

Enforcement Coordinator 

Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services 

 

cc:   Bill Goss, Oregon Health Authority, Drinking Water Services  


